
 
From: Jennifer Eva <Jennifer.Eva@bromyardandwinslow-tc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 06 September 2022 10:22 
To: Bailey, Josh <Joshua.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Request for comment extension - applications P222121/L & P222245/FH 
 

Hi Josh, 

 

No comments this time – the committee supports both applications. 

 

Many thanks 

Jennifer 

Jennifer Eva 

Burials Officer 

Development Officer  

Bromyard and Winslow Town Council 
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